
Please join us on Saturday April 8,  2006 (rain or shine) as we open our Pacific Coast Native 

Iris Garden.  This is a rare opportunity to see thousands of Pacific Coast Native Iris hybrids in 

peak bloom.  The garden features over 3,000 seedlings from our own hybridizing work, as 

well as many of the Joe Ghio and Vern Wood past and present introductions.  There will also 

be a number of named variety hybrids potted up for sale.  We are located off Highway 80, 

take the Hilltop exit and head East, to El Centro Rd. turn right.   We are the third house from 

the bottom on the right (shingled house).  Please park respectfully.   Private visits may be ar-

ranged if you can’t make it.  Please call or e-mail if you have any questions.  
 

  

El Centro Gardens 
The Home Garden of Ryan Grisso,  Anna Pascuzzi, and Little Giana 

Contact Information: 
Phone: (510) 222-3877 
Email: ryangrisso@msn.com 

Location: 
El Centro Gardens 
609 El Centro Rd. 
El Sobrante, CA 94803 

Pacific Coast Native Iris 
Open House 
April 8, 2006 9:00-4:00 


